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(813) 346-6000 FAX: (813) 346-6091

Principal – Robyn White • Assistant Principal: Jimmy Dubose 
Assistant Principal: Cindy Jack • Assistant Principal: Christy Rankin

Assistant Principal: Allison Taylor • Assistant Principal: Diamela Vergne 


Date: September 5, 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that there may be a service animal present on our school campus in the near future.

This service animal is trained to work for an individual with a disability.  The student’s right to have a service animal is protected under civil rights legislation and the Americans with Disabilities Act.

There will be information sessions for those staff that will be in daily contact with the service animal at WRHS to integrate the service animal/handler into our daily routines.   Our students and staff will be instructed as to the proper procedure regarding the service animal and its handler.  The student, service animal, and/or handler will be introduced to the students and staff that will be in contact with the service animal.  All students and staff will be informed that the animal is a working service animal, and not a pet, while at school.

We know this will be a positive experience for all of our students.  If your child has any severe animal allergies, please notify the school immediately at (813) 346-6000 or email Mrs. Rankin at crankin@pascok12.fl.us.
 

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Christy Rankin, Assistant Principal 

Wiregrass Ranch High School

xc:
Vanessa Hilton, Assistant Superintendent for Student Achievement

       Tammy Berryhill, Assistant Superintendent for High Schools

Melissa Musselwhite, Director of Student Support Programs and Services

Michael Bailey, Senior Supervisor of Student Support Programs and Services

